Carroll, John

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
3/18/2013 8:18:09 AM

FW: Invitation from Governor Haley

Do we have an agenda for ABF tomorrow? Please advise.

From: Sandra Mckinney [mailto:STM@clemson.edu]
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2013 8:16 AM

To: Carroll, John

Subject: RE: Invitation from Governor Haley
Importance: High

Good morning, John,

Just checking to see if there is an agenda or materials that were sent for this meeting tomorrow. Provost Dori Helms
will be attending for Clemson since President Barker is on medical leave. She is currently serving as the Chief
Executive.

Thank you.

Sandy

SandraT. McKinney
Executive Assistant
Clemson University
Office of the President
201 Sikes Hall

Clemson, SC 29634-5002
864.656.5616
stm@clemson.edu
www.clemson.edu

From: Carroll, John [mailto:JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov]

Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2013 11:51 AM

To: James F. Barker FAIA; pastides@sc.edu; john.rosa@citadel.edu; ddecenzo@coastal.edu; bensong@cofc.edu;
Icarter@fmarion.edu; dball@lander.edu; president@scsu.edu; digiorgioa@winthrop.edu

Cc: Sandra Mckinney; ppope@sc.edu; wanda.milligan@citadel.edu; jpackard@coastal.edu; josephs@cofc.edu;
djacobs@fmarion.edu; serwin@lander.edu; sabraham@scsu.edu; triplettb@winthrop.edu

Subject: Invitation from Governor Haley

University Presidents,

Governor Haley is inviting the Presidents of South Carolina’s public colleges and universities to meet with her
at the Governor’s Mansion on Tuesday, March 19, 2013 at 10 a.m. The proposed agenda includes our ongoing efforts
to establish an accountability-based funding (ABF) model for higher education, along with the need to provide
regulatory relief for your institutions.

Later this month, the Chairmen of the House and Senate Education Committees will be hosting a symposium
on ABF, in association with the Southern Regional Education Board. The Governor would also like to use next
month’s meeting as an opportunity to reflect upon the insights we may gain from that event.
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This invitation is solely for the Presidents and should not be extended to alternate attendees. Please reply to
me at 803.734.5086 or JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov by Wednesday, February 27. Thank you.

John Carroll
Governor’s Office
Director of Boards and Commissions
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